
We Support the 
POWER Act for more 
Offshore Wind in Maryland

The POWER Act is supported by a unique coalition of labor unions, 

consumer rights advocates, justice groups, climate focused non-profits, 

and energy companies. By creating jobs, protecting ratepayers, 

and reducing pollution, this legislation unites Marylanders in support 

of offshore wind. 

The POWER ACT (SB 781/HB 793) will: 

Strengthen labor standards for offshore wind manufacturing, 
installation, and maintenance

Set a goal for 8.5 gigawatts of offshore wind by 2031

Facilitate the construction of a shared transmission infrastructure 
to reduce the cost and environmental impact of future offshore 
wind projects

Procure approximately one additional gigawatt of offshore wind 
power in existing lease areas while protecting ratepayers


